
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Thankfully we have spotted some sun this week.  Please can we ask that the children have their 

named water bottles in school daily, apply sun cream before school on warmer days and have a 

named sunhat in their bags.   

 

Class Photos 

We have managed to re-arrange our class photos to Tuesday 6th June.  Please can all children wear 

their full uniform (winter or summer) and bring their PE to school to change into if it is the class PE 

day. 

 

Y1 Cake Sale 

Thank you to all those who supported our PTA by supplying or buying cakes from the Y1 cake sale 

today.  These events throughout the year have been a great success and an invaluable contribution 

to the school. 

 

May Events 

Can we remind you that Monday 1st May and Monday 8th May are both bank holidays and school will 

be closed.  Year 2 will be completing their SATs during May and Year 6 will be completing their tests 

in line with the national dates starting 9th May 2023.    

 

Next week at a glance- 

Date Event Children 

Monday 1st May 2023 Bank Holiday -School Closed All children 

Tuesday 2nd May Own clothes day in exchange 
for a bottle/chocolate 

All children     

Non uniform day 
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Tuesday 2nd May 2023 Water safety assembly with 
our PSCO 
 

All children 

Tuesday 2nd May 2023 Parent’s Information Evening 
3.30-4.30pm 
 
 
 

Year 6  



Thursday 4th May 2023 Crown Farm Quarry Visit Year 4      

  
Friday 5th May 2023 Artist in school. Year 5  

 
Friday 5th May 2023 School Coronation event. 

Children to wear red, white 
and/or blue. 

All children-please see last 
week’s newsletter for details 

 

 

Enjoy the long weekend 

 

Wendy Lyon and Julie Cox 


